
XRN5116 - Domestic Report - Must Read 

Prenotification

DSG Views



Background

• The purpose of this change is to change the frequency of the ‘NUR 
Domestic Report’ to Monthly to support proactive Shipper activity 
around submitting reads for IGTs in line with UNC Must Read 
obligations, in addition to reducing MRA activity for IGTs.

• The current must read processes have an impact on the IGT SSPs, 
however the current Pre-notification Domestic Report is only issued on 
a quarterly basis, so Shippers are unaware of impacts on a quarterly 
basis. This meant Shippers do not have the necessary information often 
enough to support proactive activity of submitting reads to IGTs. 

• There is no intention to change the format of the report, only the 
frequency



DSG Views

• We are asking DSG attendees to inform us if this will 

have any material impact on your systems or 

processes.

• Any views can be fed back into uklink@xoserve.com
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